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New York State OMIG Publishes New Guidance on Health Care
Compliance Programs, Self-Disclosures and Medicaid Managed Care
Fraud, Waste & Abuse Prevention
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Wednesday, February 22, 2023

2:00 p.m. - 3:00 p.m. ET
1:00 p.m. - 2:00 p.m. CT
11:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. PT

Complimentary Program via Webinar

*Webinar details will be sent upon registration.*

Click here to register

The New York State Office of the Medicaid Inspector General (OMIG) recently published comprehensive
guidance related to provider compliance programs, voluntary self-disclosures, and Medicaid managed care
fraud, waste, and abuse. We will discuss the guidance, as well as recent changes to the New York State
compliance program regulations and potential penalties for non-compliance. We will also discuss OMIG’s self-
disclosure guidance for refunding Medicaid overpayments, including the potential False Claims Act implications
of failing to refund overpayments in a timely manner.

Who should attend: administrators, compliance officers, in-house counsel, CEOs and CFOs of hospitals, nursing
homes, home care agencies, OPWDD agencies, OMH agencies, hospice providers, substance use disorder
agencies, Medicaid managed care plans, physician groups, and other enrolled Medicaid providers that claim or
receive $1 million or more directly or indirectly (including managed care network participating providers) from
the Medicaid program in any consecutive twelve-month period.

Presented By: 

■ Lourdes Martinez, Partner, Sheppard Mullin

■ Greg Smith, Partner, Sheppard Mullin

■ Carmen Jule, Special Counsel, Sheppard Mullin

■ Jessica Sonpal, Special Counsel, Sheppard Mullin
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Questions? Please contact Maricela Alfonso via email.

Attorneys
Carmen E. Jule

Lourdes Martinez

Gregory R. Smith

Practice Areas
Healthcare

New York State OMIG Publishes New Guidance on Health Care Compliance
Programs, Self-Disclosures and Medicaid Managed Care Fraud, Waste & Abuse
Prevention


